Reminder of Saturday's Conference: Exploring the Complexities in the English Language of the Book of Mormon

By: Allen Wyatt
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    This is a reminder that this Saturday, March 14, 2015, a conference will be held in 251 Tanner Building on the BYU Campus in Provo, Utah, to report and discuss the latest investigations into a wide range of linguistic elements in the Book of Mormon, including expressions that do not appear to have been in use in the nineteenth century. As a result of twenty-seven years of investigations by Royal Skousen into the original English-language text of the Book of Mormon, these curiously archaic expressions have raised fascinating questions and discussions regarding the origins of this wondrous scripture.

    The program will run from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The public is invited and admission is free. There is no registration.

    See the event webpage for more details.

  OEBPS/epub3toc.xhtml

		
			Table of Contents


		
		
			
						
					Notices
				


						
					
				


						
					Guide
					
								
							Table of Contents
						


					


				


			


		
			
				Guide


				
							Table of Contents


				


			
	

